Notification of Reduced Power Operation
Radio License Holding CBC, LLC
Station WAPI(AM), Birmingham, Alabama

WAPI(AM) Reduced Power Operation

This submission, filed on behalf of Radio License Holding CBC, LLC (“RLH-CBC”), informs the FCC that
Station WAPI(AM), Birmingham. Alabama (Fac. ID 16900) is currently operating at reduced power during
daytime hours. WAPI suffered a power supply failure on July 10, 2022, which adversely affected its
transmitter. As a result, the Station is currently operating at approximately ten percent (10%) of its
licensed daytime power, utilizing its back-up transmitter. The Station’s nighttime power is unaffected.

RLH-CBC engineers immediately analyzed the problem and have submitted the paperwork necessary to
obtain replacement modules,which they believe will correct this problem. If RLH-CBC engineers are not
able to repair the transmitter by August 9™, RLH-CBC will file a formal request for a Special Temporary
Authorization with the FCC.

{01616981-1}



